February News 2025

Dear Parents,

Registration has begun for all In-House Families! On Saturday, February 15", we will begin to enroll
new families at our annual Open House. Please tell your family and friends about our upcoming event.
Registration will be held from 10:00 a.m. until 2:00 p.m. All families that register will have a chance to view the
school, ask any questions and meet the staff.

Please make sure to get your Summer and Fall registration papers turned in as soon as possible because
spots fill very quickly. In-house registration for current families started on Monday, January 27". We look
forward to seeing you all in the Summer and the Fall! Please note that a registration fee is required with all
registration forms to guarantee your spot.

If you have any questions about in-house registration, please be sure to call or email the office. We are happy
to assist you. (773) 202-0554 or allaboardlearningexpress@yahoo.com All registration forms can be found on our
website.

The following are some February reminders:

T *Please be sure that all children come with proper outdoor attire. If the temperature and windchill are at or
above 32 degrees, we will spend some time outdoors.

*Each room will have a Valentine’s Day party. Due to severe allergies, we will not be allowing any candy or
edible treats of any kind in the building. All classroom teachers will have special non-edible treats, prizes, and
games taking place in each room for the Valentine’s Day festivities.

*Remember to look at Scholastic.com for the new arrival of books this month. Our school code is HHZ9K.

“Please note the importance of submitting your tuition payments on time each week. We try to get deposits in
all at one time, the bank’s surcharge for multiple deposits has increased. Please submit payments by the end
of the day on Friday to assist us with keeping our cost down.

*If your child has wet boots or shoes in the morning, please have them leave them under their hook instead of
in their cubby/basket.

* Please be sure to return the bag that your child’s sleep items come home in.

*Please be sure to bring your child’s folder and water bottle into the classroom each morning.

Happy Valentine’s Day!




